

Brooks, David K, EMNRD

From: Marion Craig <jimmy@craiglawllc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 3:18 PM
To: Brooks, David K, EMNRD
Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; AGRankin@hollandhart.com; 'Seth McMillan'
Subject: [EXT] Re: Case No. 16258, 16259 & 1626; The Three Bears

Dear Mr. Brooks:

Since we only found out about the 21st hearing last week, I will be unable to attend due to my being out of state for my godson's wedding. Please provide me with the final ruling. Thank you for your response.

Jimmy Craig
Marion J. Craig III
Marion J. Craig III, Attorney at Law, L.L.C.
P.O. Box 1436
Roswell, NM 88202
(575) 622-1106
Jimmy@craiglawllc.com

On 2/19/2019 3:11 PM, Brooks, David K, EMNRD wrote:

Good afternoon Mr. Craig

A tentative decision was made to strike your clients attempted interventions in these cases as untimely.

You may appear at the hearing on Thursday, February 21 at 8:15 and present additional argument. The examiner will make a final ruling that will be incorporated into the final order in these cases.

If you are dissatisfied with the final ruling you may appeal to the Oil Conservation Commission.

Sincerely

David K. Brooks
Attorney for the Hearing Examiners